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16th March 2023 

  
Dear Family 
 
Re: Term 5 After School Clubs, Tuesday 18th April – Friday 19th May 2023 
  
This term we will be offering the following after-school clubs: 
 

Day Club Year Group Led by: Start Date/End Date 

Tuesday Art (12 spaces) Year 1 and 2 only Mrs Neighbour 18th April – 16th May  

3.15-4.15pm 

Tuesday Gardening club (6 spaces) Year 1 and 2 only Mr Butler 18th April – 16th May  

3.15-4.15pm 

Wednesday Tech Club e.g. playing with 

computers and Ipads (12 

spaces) 

Year 1 and 2 only Mrs Neighbour 19th April – 17th May  

3.15-4.15pm 

Wednesday Games Club e.g. board/card 

games etc (8 spaces) 

Year 1 and 2 only Mrs Upton 19th April – 17th May  

3.15-4.15pm 

Thursday Lego (12 spaces) Year 1 and 2 only Mrs Neighbour 20th April – 18th May  

3.15-4.15pm 

Thursday Multi-Skills (16 spaces) Year R only Team Theme 20th April – 18th May  

3.15-4.15pm 

Friday Tennis (20 spaces) Year 1 and 2 only Team Theme 21st April – 19th May  

3.15-4.15pm 

    

• Clubs are £12.50 (per club) for the 5 sessions. This covers the cost of staffing and resources.   

• If your child would like to attend, please email the school office (office@herne-bay.kent.sch.uk ) with your child’s name, 

class and club choice and return by Thursday 23rd March 2023 at 12 noon. 

• If your child has a place on a club, you will receive a text and an email with a payment link to the School Money App.  

• Payment will be required in full by Friday, 31st March.  If payment has not been received prior to the start of the clubs, 

your child’s place will be offered to another child.  (If your child has a place on a club and they are Pupil Premium, they 

are eligible for one free after school club place every full term. This does not affect whether they will be allocated a place.)  

• An email message will be sent in the event of any club being cancelled. 

• All children will leave via the main entrance at 4.15pm. 

 

Thank you in advance. 
 
Kind regards 
School Office 


